
August 1, 2023
Dear Richvale Elementary Parents,

I am very honored to have the opportunity to serve as your new principal. I will be sharing my time between Biggs
Elementary 6-8th graders and Richvale Elementary. I am so excited to join this community and partner with you in helping
your child learn and grow.

The first day of school is right around the corner. We will be having a first day of school celebration. Parents and
community members are invited to participate. It will begin at 8:45 outside at the flagpole. This is an opportunity to meet
the new principal, introduce the staff, and celebrate the beginning of the new school year. It will last only 10 minutes, and
parents will then have the opportunity to walk their students to their classrooms and meet their teachers. Coffee and
pastries will be served to parents after students go to class in the multipurpose room. Feel free to invite community and
family members to come and celebrate with us.

Back to School Night will be held on August 16th from 6-7. This is an opportunity for parents to meet with teachers and
learn about the classroom and the school.

I look forward to meeting you and your child(ren). I have an open-door policy and value the partnership between school
and parents.

Calendar Items:
8/10 First Day of School and First Day of School Celebration (8:45)
8/16 Back to School Night (6-7)
9/4 No School, Labor Day
9/10 Run Around the Rice (8:00)

Have a wonderful day!

Mrs. Tracey McPeters
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